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Dear Hanwell Park Academy families of Grades K-1-2  

For the 2025-2026 school year, we are requesting $70.00 per student for educational supplies and activities. 

$50.00 will be used to purchase all classroom materials for the year. The other $20.00 will be used for fun 

activities such as Renaissance, Grade Level Celebrations, student incentives, and more. School Cash online 

will be set up for payment in late August. 

In addition to the $70.00, your child will need the following on the first day:  

• Indoor sneakers with non-marking soles suitable for Physical Education. If your child is unable to tie 

their shoes, please buy sneakers with Velcro closures. (No Crocs please – they are not safe for Physical 

Education) 

• One lunch box   

• One reusable water bottle (We have water filling stations – No Glass Bottles please)  

Water bottles are sent home daily for cleaning.   

•  A school bag large enough to carry their lunch box and homework  

•  Please send in only 1 box of freezer bags (we appreciate having a combination of sizes – small, medium 

and large) 

• Two boxes of tissues  

•  Extra clothing that is labelled and placed in a large Ziploc bag.  Families are encouraged to check this 

daily to see if replacements are needed  

• Please label all of your child’s clothing  

 

Homeroom teachers will be reaching out in late August to share more specific details connected to start-up.  

They will be asking for afterschool details at that time.  

 

We look forward to seeing you in September! 

Sincerely,  

K-1-2 Teaching Team   


